
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  

INC. VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2025-2026 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by and before the  

Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Nissequogue on Tuesday,  

April 08, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 631 Moriches Road, Nissequogue, 

Suffolk County, New York, to consider adoption of the Proposed Budget for the Fiscal 

Year beginning June 01, 2025 and ending May 31, 2026.  

 

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at said time and place. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget may be examined at the Office of the Village Clerk on 

Tuesday and Thursday between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  

 

Dated: March 18, 2025 

 Nissequogue, New York 

 
     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

             OF THE INC.VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE,  

SUFFOLK COUNTY, NEW YORK 

PATRICIA A. MULDERIG 

VILLAGE CLERK-TREASURER-ADMINISTRATOR  

 


